
 

Year 5 Home Learning Projects 

       Week beginning 18th May 

Reading  

As we recently celebrated VE Day which marks 

the day towards the end of World War Two and 

commemorates the armed forces and navy 

personnel who lost their lives in battle. Attached 

is a reading comprehension for you to read 

through which tells you all about the 

significance of VE Day. Please read the text 

carefully to find your answers.      

 

VE Day celebrations  

Your teachers are very eager to hear and 

see how you celebrated VE Day at home, 

please upload any pictures that you may 

have taken onto our school Twitter page 

to share your celebrations. Also, think 

about why VE Day is such an important 

day and what this day represents for 

many people. 

 

 

                      

Writing 

 

“Thank you…” Two simple words, but such 

a powerful message... 

Who has written the message? 

Why have they written the message? 

Can you remember the last 5 times you 
said ‘thank you’ to someone? 

What did you say thank you for? 

What effect does being polite to 
people have? 

Can you describe the act of kindness 
that resulted in someone writing this 
‘thank you’ message? 

Can you focus on using good 
descriptions of nouns you use, 
including the feelings involved with the 
kind gesture? 

Write your very own ‘thank you’ 

Maths  

For this week’s topic we are exploring shape. 

Read through the knowledge organiser to guide 

and support you whilst working through each 

task. The activities set will explore the properties 

of 3D shapes, nets and also regular and irregular 

shapes. As an extra challenge, see if you can 

identify any 3D shapes around your home using 

everyday objects.  

 

French  

Our last French lesson we focused upon 

learning our numbers from 20 to 50. 

Complete the worksheet to see what 

you can remember. You could then 

teach members of your family some of 

the numbers from 20 to 50 in French 

too.  

 

The Duchess of Cambridge launches a 

photography project to capture the 

spirit of lockdown Britain. She has 

called on Britain to capture 

photographs of life in lockdown, as she 

launches a project to document 

“resilience, bravery and kindness” 

during the coronavirus pandemic. 

Please upload a photograph on our 

school Twitter to share your amazing 


